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English 

Our fiction text this term is Where 

the Wild Things Are. Our focus is 

Settings. We will be learning to use 

conjunctions, use sentence openers 

(including the -ly suffix) and 

describe a setting using our 

senses.   

Our non-fiction unit will be a 

recount of our trip to the Wilson 

Museum.  

Mathematics  

Year 1 
 
Addition to 10 
Subtraction to 10 
Shape 

Year 2 
 
Addition to 100 
Subtraction to 100 
Shape 
 

We will learn Maths through fluency, 

reasoning and problem solving 

activities.  

 
 

 

 

 

 

Science 

Year 1 will continue to learn about seasonal changes 

including how temperature and day length varies with 

each season.  

  

Year 2 will continue to learn about living things 

including animals and their habitats.  

 
 

 

 

History 

We will be learning about Scott of the Antarctic and his 

team, including Edward Wilson. We will find out what 

happened on the journey to the Antarctic, why it was so 

important and how we remember it today. We will 

compare Scott to the explorer Christopher Columbus.  
 

 

 

Phonics 

Year 1 will be learning Phase 5 

Phonics. 

 

Year 2 will be working on 

spellings and reading 

comprehension.   
 

 

 

 

 

P.S.H.E 

We will be learning about valuing 

differences in ourselves and others. 
 

 

 

 

 

Art and D & T 

We will be learning to design 

and create our own windmill.  

We will also enjoy some 

Christmas  

and winter craft.  

 

Music 

Year 1 will be learning the 

ukulele and Year 2 will be 

learning the recorder. We 

will all be learning songs 

for our Nativity play. 
 

 

P.E 

We will be working on 

sending, receiving and 

ball skills.  
 

 

 

Computing 

We will be learning about 

computer systems and 

basic computer skills.   

R.E 

We will be learning about why 

Christmas is important to Christians. 
 

 

 

 

Antarctic 

Adventures 


